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have a wide range of roles and responsibilities and are frequently required to
make design decisions throughout the manufacturing process. This very practical
handbook provides a comprehensive overview of the role of the textile designer
within the textile industry. It deals with the all aspects of the design process
from the beginning – from how to go about attracting clients through range
planning and development to presentation. It firmly locates the work of the
textile designer within the wider context of the global textile and clothing
industries and considers the process of design for both freelance and in-house
designers. Commercial considerations are also covered, together with trend
forecasting and the factors influencing purchasing decisions. Based on the
author's experience as a textile designer in industry and as a lecturer at UMIST,
Manchester, UK, this book covers the entire textile design process from briefing
through initial ideas, research and design development, to finished fabrics being
sold to garment manufacturers and to retail. The Handbook of textile design is an
invaluable reference for students of textile design as well as buyers and
merchandisers of textile products, and anyone requiring an understanding of the
textile design process. The range and diversity of textile design techniques
available to the designer The professional practice of running a textile design
studio How design work is carried out from the initial brief all the way through
to invoicing the client
Queer Eye for the Straight Guy Ted Allen 2005-02 The official tie-in to the US
reality television series, in which five gay men, the Fab 5, invade a straight
man's life and turn him from drab to fab. It inclues expert advice for men who
suspect they might need help, and for all the wives and girlfriends who know they
do.
SAP BusinessObjects BI 4.0 The Complete Reference 3/E Cindi Howson 2012-08-22 The
definitive reference for building actionable business intelligence—completely
revised for SAP BusinessObjects BI 4.0. Unleash the full potential of business
intelligence with fact-based decisions, aligned to business goals, using reports
and dashboards that lead from insight to action. SAP BusinessObjects BI 4.0: The
Complete Reference offers completely updated coverage of the latest BI platform.
Find out how to work with the new Information Design Tool to create universes that
access multiple data sources and SAP BW. See how to translate complex business
questions into highly efficient Web Intelligence queries and publish your results
to the BI Launchpad. Learn how to create dashboards from data sourced through a
universe or spreadsheet. The most important concepts for universe designers,
report and dashboard authors, and business analysts are fully explained and
illustrated by screenshots, diagrams, and step-by-step instructions. Establish and
evolve BI goals Maximize your BI investments by offering the right module to the
right user Create robust universes with the Information Design Tool, leveraging
multiple data sources, derived tables, aggregate awareness, and parameters Develop
a security plan that is scalable and flexible Design Web Intelligence reports from
basic to advanced Create sophisticated calculations and advanced formatting to
highlight critical business trends Build powerful dashboards to embed in
PowerPoint or the BI Launchpad Use Explorer to visually navigate large data sets
and uncover patterns
The Complete Guide to IELTS Bruce Rogers 2015-01-26 The Complete Guide to IELTS
deconstructs the IELTS test and works systematically through each paper, covering
all task types, text types and skills. No stone is left unturned. The material can
be used in class or by students working on the own.
SAP BusinessObjects Web Intelligence Jim Brogden 2017 Bring your data
presentations into focus with this comprehensive guide to SAP BusinessObjects Web
Intelligence. Updated for Webi 4.2, this book will teach you to create, design,
and share your reports, while exploring the fundamentals of Webi and its extended
capabilities. This fourth edition includes information on data source options for
building new documents and queries, and a new HTML5-based viewing interface. Punch
up your reporting and analysis! a. SAP BI 4.2 SP4 Dive into Web Intelligence 4.2
enhancements and platform improvements, including a new HTML5 user interface,
support for geomaps, and access to additional data sources b. Webi from A to Z Get
the complete picture of working with Web Intelligence, from creation to
publication. From the first step to the last, learn how to design reports that
make an impact with this comprehensive guide c. Web Intelligence Interactive
Viewer Discover the HTML5-based Web Intelligence Interactive Viewer and BI
launchpad, a fully integrated interface for organizing, viewing, analyzing, and
sharing business intelligence content.
SAP BusinessObjects Dashboards 4.1 Cookbook David Lai 2015-03-30 If you are a
developer with a good command and knowledge of creating dashboards, but are not
yet an advanced user of SAP BusinessObjects Dashboards, then this is the perfect
book for you. Prerequisites include a good working knowledge of Microsoft Excel as
well as knowledge of basic dashboard practices.
Social Commerce Rosy Boardman 2019-02-22 This timely edited collection offers a
multidisciplinary perspective on social commerce, a phenomenon that has gained
increasing interest over the last 8 years. Investigating how social media can be
used to generate value for brands beyond customer relationship purposes, the
skilled authors explore how social media users co-create value for businesses,
influence other consumers and generate electronic word-of-mouth (eWOM). Providing
insights from practitioners and academics, this book goes further than simply
exploring e-commerce and social media, and addresses the real relevance of social
commerce in today’s business landscape. With a selection of contemporary case
studies and a Foreword written by Inthefrow’s creator, Victoria Magrath, Social
Commerce will be an engaging read for those studying consumer behaviour, online
marketing, and e-commerce.
SAP BusinessObjects Reporting Cookbook Yoav Yahav 2014-08-26 If you are a business
analyst, BI developer, or an IT professional who wants to learn the A to Z of how
to work with Web Intelligence reporting tools and different types of data, then
this book is for you. The only thing you need is a basic understanding of what
Business Intelligence is and data concepts.
Innovative Logistics Services and Sustainable Lifestyles Ani Melkonyan 2019 This
edited volume aims to describe the transformation of supply chain management (SCM)
and logistics services by merging sustainable logistics, SCM, sustainable
consumption and lifestyle research. This assessment of the transformation
potential serves the development of sustainable business models and optimized
decision-making systems for achieving sustainable economic value creation within a
green economy. In 5 sections, the volume takes a unique transdisciplinary approach
to assess sustainable business practices within SCM and the logistics sector, and
to understand the interactions between logistics services and consumer lifestyles
while creating transparency within the decision making process. This book will be

The 6 Most Important Decisions You'll Ever Make Sean Covey 2017-10-31 From the
author of the wildly popular bestseller The 7 Habits of Highly Effective Teens
comes the go-to guide that helps teens cope with major challenges they face in
their lives—now updated for today’s social media age. In this newly revised
edition, Sean Covey helps teens figure out how to approach the six major
challenges they face: gaining self-esteem, dealing with their parents, making
friends, being wise about sex, coping with substances, and succeeding at school
and planning a career. Covey understands the pain and confusion that teens and
their parents experience in the face of these weighty, life-changing, and common
difficulties. He shows readers how to use the 7 Habits to cope with, manage, and
ultimately conquer each challenge—and become happier and more productive. Now
updated for the digital and social media age, Covey covers how technology affects
these six decisions, keeping the information and advice relevant to today’s
teenagers.
Through England on a Side Saddle in the Time of William and Mary Celia Fiennes
1888
Globalization of Food Systems in Developing Countries Food and Agriculture
Organization of the United Nations 2004 Includes papers and case studies presented
at a FAO workshop held in Rome, Italy from 8 to 10 October 2003
Paris Chic, Tehran Thrills Balasescu, Alexandru 2007-01-01
Building Innovation Neil Briem Gislason 2011-01-01 In Building Innovation, Neil
Gislason explores how school buildings inform teaching and learning. He also
examines how non-architectural factors, like school organization, interact with
physical design to shape the learning environment. Drawing on case study and
historical research, the author lays a foundation for school planning and design
that will be of use to educators and architects alike. Readers interested in nontraditional school design, teaching methods, and curriculum will appreciate
Gislason's focus on school architecture as a vehicle for progressive education.
The Composition of the Pentateuch Joel S. Baden 2012-04-24 For well over two
centuries the question of the composition of the Pentateuch has been among the
most central and hotly debated issues in the field of biblical studies. In this
book, Joel Baden presents a fresh and comprehensive argument for the Documentary
Hypothesis. Critically engaging both older and more recent scholarship, he
fundamentally revises and reorients the classical model of the formation of the
Pentateuch. Interweaving historical and methodological chapters with detailed
textual case studies, Baden provides a critical introduction to the history of
Pentateuchal scholarship, discussions on the most pressing issues in the current
debate, and a practical model for the study of the biblical text.
The Learning Region Kevin Morgan 1995
Universe Design with SAP BusinessObjects BI Christian Ah-Soon 2013-11-01 *
Everything you need to know about the new Information Design Tool and UNX
universes * Explore step-by-step universe design, from connecting to different
data sources, to creating data foundations, to building business layers * Compare
and convert UNV to UNX universes Bend the cosmos to your will! For SAP data and
non-SAP data alike, this comprehensive resource spans universe creation to
universe publication. Learn to build single- and multisource data foundations and
business layers and to convert UNV to UNX using the new Information Design Tool.
Using step-by-step instructions and guiding screenshots, explore the important
Information Design Tool features and functionalities that will put intelligent
design within your grasp. Information Design Tool Explore its interface and find
tips to design and manage universes that fit your needs. Not Just Semantics Begin
with a conversation on the fundamental role of the semantic layer and then move
into the pillars of universe design: the data foundation and the business
layer.Connecting to any Data Source and to SAP Systems Connect to any relational
data source or OLAP cube with your universe, and make sure you're using the right
parameters and access methods to retrieve enterprise data from SAP systems.
Publishing and Sharing Universes Learn how to make universes available for
consumption by SAP BusinessObjects BI tools and for collaboration with other
designers. Comparing the Old with the New Differentiate between universes created
with the Universe Design Tool and Information Design Tool, and learn how to
convert UNV to UNX.
The Beauty Myth Naomi Wolf 2013-08-31 The bestselling classic that redefined our
view of the relationship between beauty and female identity . Every day, women
around the world are confronted with a dilemma – how to look. In a society
embroiled in a cult of female beauty and youthfulness, pressure on women to
conform physically is constant and all-pervading. In this iconic, gripping and
frank exposé, Naomi Wolf exposes the tyranny of the beauty myth through the ages
and its oppressive function today, in the home and at work, in literature and the
media, in relationships between men and women, between women and women. With
pertinent and intelligent examples, she confronts the beauty industry and its
advertising and uncovers the reasons why women are consumed by this destructive
obsession. ‘Essential reading’ Guardian ‘A smart, angry, insightful book, and a
clarion call to freedom. Every woman should read it’ Gloria Steinem
Global E-government Latif Al-Hakim 2007 "Interest in e-government, both in
industry and in academies, has grown rapidly over the past decade. This book
provides helpful examples from practitioners and managers involving real-life
applications; academics and researchers contribute theoretical insights"--Provided
by publisher.
The Triumph of Doubt David Michaels 2020-01-02 Well-heeled American corporations
have long had a financial stake in undermining scientific consensus and
manufacturing uncertainty. In The Triumph of Doubt, former Obama and Clinton
official David Michaels details how corrupt science becomes public policy -- and
where it's happening today. Opioids. Concussions. Obesity. Climate Change. America
is a country of everyday crises -- big, long-spanning problems that persist
despite their toll on the country's health. And for every case of government
inaction on one of these issues, there is a set of familiar, doubtful refrains:
The science is unclear. The data are inconclusive. Regulation is unjustified. It's
a slippery slope. Is it? The Triumph of Doubt traces the ascendance of sciencefor-hire in American life and government, from its origins in the tobacco industry
in the 1950s to its current manifestations across government, public policy, and
even professional sports. Amid fraught conversations of "alternative facts" and
"truth decay," The Triumph of Doubt wields its unprecedented access to shine a
light on the machinations and scope of manipulated science in American society. It
is an urgent, revelatory work, one that promises to reorient conversations around
science and the public good for the foreseeable future.
Handbook of Textile Design J Wilson 2001-09-21 Designers in the textile industry
bo-efashion-ument

1/3

Downloaded from oms.biba.in on December 5, 2022 by guest

of particular interest to academics, policymakers, planners, and politicians.
Section 1 introduces readers to the importance of blended research and innovation
between sustainable SCM and consumer lifestyles for transformation towards a green
economy. Section 2 addresses the question of how trends and developments in
consumption behavior and lifestyles influence the development of sustainable
logistics. Section 3 discusses the transformation potential towards sustainable
logistics using the food sector as an example. Section 4 focuses on strategic
decision making in SCM, and how long-term improvements of sustainability
performance can be achieved. Section 5 concludes with policy recommendations as
well as research and innovation perspectives for future sustainable development
with SCM and logistics.
Real-World Functional Programming Tomas Petricek 2009-11-30 Functional programming
languages like F#, Erlang, and Scala are attractingattention as an efficient way
to handle the new requirements for programmingmulti-processor and highavailability applications. Microsoft's new F# is a truefunctional language and C#
uses functional language features for LINQ andother recent advances. Real-World
Functional Programming is a unique tutorial that explores thefunctional
programming model through the F# and C# languages. The clearlypresented ideas and
examples teach readers how functional programming differsfrom other approaches. It
explains how ideas look in F#-a functionallanguage-as well as how they can be
successfully used to solve programmingproblems in C#. Readers build on what they
know about .NET and learn wherea functional approach makes the most sense and how
to apply it effectively inthose cases. The reader should have a good working
knowledge of C#. No prior exposure toF# or functional programming is required.
Purchase of the print book comes with an offer of a free PDF, ePub, and Kindle
eBook from Manning. Also available is all code from the book.
BusinessObjects XI Release 2 For Dummies Derek Torres 2011-02-04 BusinessObjects
may seem like a dauntingly complex topic, but BusinessObjects XI Release 2 For
Dummies makes is a snap. Even if you're new to business intelligence tools, this
user-friendly guide makes it easy to access, format and share data, analyze the
information this data contains, and measure your organization’s performance. In no
time, you'll be finding your way around Universes to see how everything is shaping
up, viewing and creating reports, building powerful queries on your organizations
database, and measuring your company's performance using BusinessObjects XI
Release 2. This completely jargon-free handbook will put you in complete control
of the ways and means of a truly exciting and powerful suite of business
intelligence tools. Discover how to: Make business decisions with help from
BusinessObjects Use BusinessObjects XI wizards Perform a server installation
Create and define a Universe Set up desktop reporting Customize and use InfoView
Measure performance with Dashboard and Analytics Take advantage of data marts and
understand how they fit into your BusinessObjects system Created by a team with
more than 15 years combined experience working with BusinessObjects tools,
BusinessObjects XI Release 2 For Dummies comes complete with several short lists
of useful information, including tips on how to prepare for a successful
BusinessObjects integration and helpful resources beyond the pages of this book.
You'll also find an overview of Crystal Reports, BusinessObjects’ companion
reporting tool.
Computational Management Srikanta Patnaik 2021-05-29 This book offers a timely
review of cutting-edge applications of computational intelligence to business
management and financial analysis. It covers a wide range of intelligent and
optimization techniques, reporting in detail on their application to real-world
problems relating to portfolio management and demand forecasting, decision making,
knowledge acquisition, and supply chain scheduling and management.
The Australian Official Journal of Trademarks 1907
SAP Business Intelligence Quick Start Guide Vinay Singh 2019-02-27 The SAP
BusinessObjects Business Intelligence platform is a powerful reporting and
analysis tool. This book is the ideal introduction to the SAP BusinessObjects
Business Intelligence platform, introducing you to its data visualization, visual
analytics, reporting, and dashboarding capabilities.
Augmented Reality and Virtual Reality M. Claudia tom Dieck 2019-02-19 This book
presents a collection of the latest research in the area of immersive
technologies, presented at the International Augmented and Virtual Reality
Conference 2018 in Manchester, UK, and showcases how augmented reality (AR) and
virtual reality (VR) are transforming the business landscape. Innovations in this
field are seen as providing opportunities for businesses to offer their customers
unique services and experiences. The papers gathered here advance the state of the
art in AR/VR technologies and their applications in various industries such as
healthcare, tourism, hospitality, events, fashion, entertainment, retail,
education and gaming. The volume collects contributions by prominent computer and
social sciences experts from around the globe. Addressing the most significant
topics in the field of augmented and virtual reality and sharing the latest
findings, it will be of interest to academics and practitioners alike.
The Dirty Side of the Garment Industry Nikolay Anguelov 2015-09-04 When thinking
about lowering or changing consumption to lower carbon footprints, the obvious
offenders come easily to mind: petroleum and petroleum products, paper and
plastic, even food. But not clothes. Although the clothing industry is the second
largest polluter after agriculture, most consumers do not think of clothes as a
source of environmen
Decarbonizing Logistics Alan McKinnon 2018-06-03 Logistics accounts for around
9-10% of global CO2 emissions and will be one of the hardest economic sectors to
decarbonize. This is partly because the demand for freight transport is expected
to rise sharply over the next few decades, but also because it relies very heavily
on fossil fuel. This book outlines the nature and extent of the challenge we face
in trying to achieve deep reductions in greenhouse gas emissions from logistical
activities. It makes a detailed assessment of the available options, including
restructuring supply chains, shifting freight to lower carbon transport modes and
transforming energy use in the logistics sector. The options are examined from
technological and managerial standpoints for all the main freight transport modes.
Based on an up-to-date review of almost 600 publications and containing new
analytical frameworks and research results, this book is the first to provide a
global, multi-disciplinary perspective on the subject. It is written by one of the
foremost specialists in the field who has spent many years researching the links
between logistics and climate change and been an adviser to governments,
international organizations and companies on the topic.
Fashion Meets Socialism Gronow Jukka 2018-03-06 The Soviet Union was not renowned
for its fashionable clothing. However, after the World War II the Soviet
Government opened several parallel organizations of fashion design with fashion
houses and ateliers all over the country. The post-war decades witnessed hot
debates on destalinization, economic and social reforms and the increasing
importance of the public opinion. The cold war and the peaceful competition
between the two systems left their marks on clothes fashion. Fashion offers a good
insight into Soviet economic planning. Despite increasing opulence, Soviet
consumers were not satisfied. Soviet experts on fashion propagated small series of
fashionable clothing and the opening of boutiques which never seriously challenged
industrial mass production. Using a great variety of unique historical sources the
book analyzes the changing economic, social and cultural conditions of Soviet
fashion which faced many problems but had real achievements to show too.
Screenwriting Bridget Conor 2014-04-16 Screenwriting: Creative Labor and
Professional Practice analyzes the histories, practices, identities and subjects
bo-efashion-ument

which form and shape the daily working lives of screenwriters. Author Bridget
Conor considers the ways in which contemporary screenwriters navigate and make
sense of the labor markets in which they are immersed. Chapters explore areas
including: Screenwriting histories and myths of the profession Screenwriting as
creative labor Screenwriters’ working lives Screenwriting work and the how-to
genre Screenwriting work and inequalities Drawing on historical and critical
perspectives of mainstream screenwriting in the USA and UK, as well as valuable
interviews with working screenwriters, this book presents a highly original and
multi-faceted study of screenwriting as creative labor and professional practice.
The Open Access version of this book, available at www.taylorandfrancis.com, has
been made available under a Creative Commons Attribution-NonCommercial-No
Derivatives 4.0 license.https://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/9780203080771
Warehouse Management Gwynne Richards 2011-06-03 Warehouses are an integral link in
the modern supply chain, ensuring that the correct product is delivered in the
right quantity, in good condition, at the required time, and at minimal cost: in
effect, the perfect order. The effective management of warehouses is vital in
minimizing costs and ensuring the efficient operation of any supply chain.
Warehouse Management is a complete guide to best practice in warehouse operations.
Covering everything from the latest technological advances to current
environmental issues, this book provides an indispensable companion to the modern
warehouse. Supported by case studies, the text considers many aspects of warehouse
management, including: cost reduction productivity people management warehouse
operations With helpful tools, hints and up-to-date information, Warehouse
Management provides an invaluable resource for anyone looking to reduce costs and
boost productivity.
State of the Art Metrics for Nursing Peter Donald Griffiths 2008
Fashion Communication in the Digital Age Nadzeya Kalbaska 2019-06-03 This book
represents a major milestone in the endeavour to understand how communication is
impacting on the fashion industry and on societal fashion-related practices and
values in the digital age. It presents the proceedings of FACTUM 19, the first in
a series of fashion communication conferences that highlights important
theoretical and empirical work in the field. Beyond documenting the latest
scientific insights, the book is intended to foster the sharing of methodological
approaches, expand the dialogue between communications’ studies and fashionrelated disciplines, help establish an international and interdisciplinary network
of scholars, and offer encouragement and fresh ideas to junior researchers. It is
of high value to academics and students in the fields of fashion communication,
fashion marketing, visual studies in fashion, digital transformation of the
fashion industry, and the cultural heritage dimension of fashion. In addition, it
is a key resource for professionals seeking sound research on fashion
communication and marketing.
Narrative Development in Adolescence Kate C. McLean 2009-11-11 Monisha Pasupathi
and Kate C. McLean Where Have You Been, Where Are You Going? Narrative Identity in
Adolescence How can we help youth move from childhood to adulthood in the most
effective and positive way possible? This is a question that parents, educators,
researchers, and policy makers engage with every day. In this book, we explore the
potential power of the stories that youth construct as one route for such
movement. Our emphasis is on how those stories serve to build a sense of identity
for youth and how the kinds of stories youth tell are informed by their broader
contexts – from parents and friends to nationalities and history. Identity
development, and in part- ular narrative identity development, concerns the ways
in which adolescents must integrate their past and present and articulate and
anticipate their futures (Erikson, 1968). Viewed in this way, identity development
is not only unique to adol- cence (and emergent adulthood), but also intimately
linked to childhood and to adulthood. The title for this chapter, borrowed from
the Joyce Carol Oates story, highlights the precarious position of adolescence in
relation to the construction of identity. In this story, the protagonist, poised
between childhood and adulthood, navigates a series of encounters with relatively
little awareness of either her childhood past or her potential adult futures. Her
choices are risky and her future, at the end, looks dark.
The Religious Instruction of the Negroes in the United States Charles Colcock
Jones 2019-07-19 The Religious Instruction of the Negroes in the United States is
a four part book written as an appeal to slave owners and ministers to provide
religious instruction to slaves. The book contains many interesting facts about
the life at plantations written by a Presbyterian clergyman, educator, missionary,
and planter. The first part of book gives a history of the African slave trade.
Fashion Communication Teresa Sádaba 2021 These conference proceedings are the
output of one of the first academic events of its nature happening globally,
targeting fashion from a communication sciences perspective, including, in a broad
sense, cultural heritage studies and marketing. The chapters present theoretical
and empirical interdisciplinary work on how various communication practices impact
the fashion industry and on societal fashion-related practices and values. The
special focus of this volume is how digital transformation is changing the field
and its utility to practitioners. Using these academic insights, practitioners can
understand the core causes and reasons for trends and developments in the field of
fashion communication and marketing.
Business Objects: The Complete Reference Cindi Howson 2003-06-05 If your objective
in business intelligence reporting is Business Objects success, this is the
resource for you. Gives a thorough run-down of the software, plus coverage of Web
intelligence, complex queries, multidimensional analysis, and more. Author Cindi
Howson has plenty of hands-on experience with the product.
Digital and Social Media Marketing Nripendra P. Rana 2019-11-11 This book examines
issues and implications of digital and social media marketing for emerging
markets. These markets necessitate substantial adaptations of developed theories
and approaches employed in the Western world. The book investigates problems
specific to emerging markets, while identifying new theoretical constructs and
practical applications of digital marketing. It addresses topics such as
electronic word of mouth (eWOM), demographic differences in digital marketing,
mobile marketing, search engine advertising, among others. A radical increase in
both temporal and geographical reach is empowering consumers to exert influence on
brands, products, and services. Information and Communication Technologies (ICTs)
and digital media are having a significant impact on the way people communicate
and fulfil their socio-economic, emotional and material needs. These technologies
are also being harnessed by businesses for various purposes including distribution
and selling of goods, retailing of consumer services, customer relationship
management, and influencing consumer behaviour by employing digital marketing
practices. This book considers this, as it examines the practice and research
related to digital and social media marketing.
Learning SAP BusinessObjects Dashboards Taha M. Mahmoud 2015-06-29 SAP
BusinessObjects Dashboards is a leading Business Intelligence and reporting tool
that provides you with a real-time understanding of your business with agile
visualizations. Starting with an introduction to Dashboards and its benefits, the
book slowly moves on to explain the dashboard creation process. After this, you
will learn how to add charts, single-value components, maps, selectors, and other
third-party plugins to the existing dashboards. Furthermore, it shares many best
practices and will also help you to connect your dashboard to real data by
establishing a data connection to a data source. You can also explore more about
mobile BI and learn how to create dashboards for mobile devices. By the end of the
book, you will be able to prepare, plan, and design interactive dashboards based
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on your business requirements using this cutting-edge BI tool.
Beginning Django E-Commerce James McGaw 2010-06-21 Beginning Django E-Commerce
guides you through producing an e-commerce site using Django, the most popular
Python web development framework. Topics covered include how to make a shopping
cart, a checkout, and a payment processor; how to make the most of Ajax; and
search engine optimization best practices. Throughout the book, you'll take each
topic and apply it to build a single example site, and all the while you'll learn
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the theory behind what you're architecting. Build a fully functional e-commerce
site. Learn to architect your site properly to survive in an increasingly
competitive online landscape with good search engine optimization techniques.
Become versed in the Django web framework and learn how you can put it to use to
drastically reduce the amount of work you need to do to get a site up and running
quickly.
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